
David I. Poch Barrister                                            tel. (613) 264-0055   fax (613) 264-2878 

 
 

 
1649 Old Brooke Road, Maberly, Ontario K0H 2B0                                  e-mail: dpoch@eelaw.ca 
 

25 January 2008 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 

 

Dear  Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:  EB-2007-0681 – HONI Distribution Rates – GEC Intervention Request 

 

1.  The Green Energy Coalition (GEC) hereby gives notice of its intention to intervene in 

this matter and requests that it be found eligible for costs. 

 

2.  The GEC is comprised of David Suzuki Foundation, Eneract (Energy Action Council of 

Toronto), Greenpeace Canada, Sierra Club of Canada and World Wildlife Fund of 

Canada.   GEC’s member groups are charitable or non-profit organizations active on 

environmental and energy policy matters.  GEC has previously been found eligible for 

costs in matters before the Board and GEC has been active in consultations and is known 

to the applicant.    

 

3.   The groups’ primary interest in these proceedings is in regard to the appropriateness of 

CDM and loss reduction efforts.  The groups expect to be active participants.  

 

4.   Contact information is as follows: 

 

David Poch,     Tel. 613-264-0055 

Counsel to the GEC    Fax 613-264-2878    

1649 Old Brooke Road,   dpoch@eelaw.ca 

Maberly, ON, K0H 2B0 

And: 

  Kai Millyard    Tel. 416-651-7141 

  72 Regal Rd.    Fax 416-651-4659 

  Toronto, ON, M6H 2K1  kai@web.net 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David Poch 

Cc:  G. MacDonald, HONI 


